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Madam President,

Thailand congratulates Australia on the establishment of a partnership on Closing the Gap between the Council of Australian Governments, the Coalition of Peaks and the Australian Local Government Association in 2019. We also commend the measures undertaken to address violence against women and protect people from discrimination based on sexual orientation and gender identity.
Thailand acknowledges Australia’s efforts to provide resettlement for vulnerable women and children by granting them humanitarian visas.  Recognizing additional challenges posed by the COVID-19 pandemic in immigration policies, we recommend the Australian Government to continue its efforts in adopting a human-rights based approach to migration and border management and consider utilizing alternatives to detention for migrant children.
Acknowledging Australia’s effort to limit the negative impact of business operations on human rights, Thailand recommends that Australia finalize its national action plan on business and human rights
Thank you.
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